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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 9, 2015

TO: Honorable Kevin Eltife, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB680 by Nelson (Relating to the sale of alcoholic beverages in areas annexed or owned

by certain municipalities.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code by adding provisions to change the wet or dry
status of territory annexed or owned by certain municipalities. The bill's provisions would apply
to areas annexed or acquired by certain municipalities before, on, or after the effective date of the
bill. The bill would become effective on September 1, 2015.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, the bill would apply to the city
of Grapevine. Because the bill would not have statewide impact on units of local government of
the same type or class, no comment from this office is required by the rules of the House/Senate as
to its probable fiscal implication on units of local government.
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